NOTICE

Headmasters Name and address                                       Parents name and address







Headmaster,

It has come to my attention that the unrestricted use of WIFI technology in the school is potentially affecting my child's health in a detrimental way. 

There is growing scientific evidence that children are likely to be more vulnerable to pulsed microwave radiation than adults, and new research shows there may be other serious effects on behaviour and learning ability. There is general agreement among scientists that electromagnetic fields penetrate into the brain of children more than in adults because children's skulls are thinner. There is also a broad consensus that children are more vulnerable to adverse effects from radiation because their bodies are still developing.
The World Health Organisation, in 2011, classified electromagnetic fields from wireless information as possible carcinogens. The Council of Europe's Environment Committee in its Resolution no. 1815 from May 2011 calls for strong measures to protect the public against harmful effects of radiation, including a ban on mobile phones and wireless internet in schools with regard to children's health.
Additionally, I would like to bring your attention to the 2013 WIFI report by Barrie Trower. You can download a copy for yourself at www.ministryofhealth.org.uk/wificampaign. You may also wish to contact the Ministry of Health via the website for more information on this matter. 
I am deeply concerned about the effects of WIFI on the children who are exposed to this radiation and will ultimately hold you responsible under your 'Duty of Care' for any outcomes with regard to their health and wellbeing. This will involve taking legal action to eliminate such risk to our children. 
Please accept notice of this information and I look forward to your response in due course.

